



## THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

MARVIN SCHICK
ASSISTANT TO THE MAYOR
FOR INTERGROUP RELATIONS

March 11, 1970

Rabbi Norman Lamm 131 West 86th Street New York, N. Y.

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

A number of Orthodox Jewish groups and leaders have asked to meet with Mayor Lindsay to discuss matters of importance to the community and to the City. In response to these requests, a meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, at 5 p.m. in the Blue Room of City Hall.

Because you are an important leader of the Orthodox Jewish community, it would be most beneficial if you could attend this meeting. The Mayor would very much like to have your views on the matters to be discussed.

With best wishes and the hope that you will be able to participate on March 18, I am.

Sincerely,

Marvin Schick